
Several members attend retreat only and are unable to attend meetings and other 

activities sponsored by the Guild. We encourage all members to support the Guild.  

One way to do this when you are unable to attend activities other than Retreat, is 

to join in the Guild’s year long challenge.  This year’s challenge is to make baby 

quilts for St. Rita’s Critical Care Nursery.  If you are a member who attends retreat 

only, we ask you to please make a baby quilt and bring with you to retreat to 

support the Guild. Quilts are to be 42” x 53” and must have a dark backing in 

order to block out light when laid on the isolettes.  

 

 

 



 

 







  
 

 



 



THIS CLASS IS FULL 

INSTRUCTIONS WILL BE SENT TO THOSE WHO 

ARE IN THE CLASS.. 

 
 



 
 

 



 



  

 



    



 

 



 
 

 





 
 

 

 

  





 





 

 



 



 

 
 



 
 

 



Ruth Girhalva 

10:00 Sunday Morning 

Staying Connected

  





  

 



 
 

 



 
 



 

 

  
 

 



 

 


